
Hello, allow me to introduce myself. My

name is Gracie Lyons and I'm happy to

announce that I'm the new Division 14

Lieutenant Governor! I am 17 years old, and I

am a junior at Caverna High School.

This is my third year in Key Club and my first

year as a Lieutenant Governor. Though

everything is different and "up in the air"

right now, I'm honored to be your

Lieutenant Governor, and I am looking

forward to the coming months! 
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Calendar Of Events

DEC . 1 , 2020

ANNUAL DUES BECOME

DELINQUENT 

Contact Me!! 

@ktkeydiv14

gracie@ktkey.org

FEB . 1 , 2021

UNPAID CLUBS BECOME

SUSPENDED 

FEB-MARCH 2021

DIVISION 14 SPRING RALLY 

MARCH 18-21 , 2021

KEY CLUB DISTRICT

CONVENTION 


